News Note:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Just to let you all know that school is officially closed tomorrow Tuesday 29th May.  The Preschool is also closed for the day.

We are closing the school due to the power lines into the school having collapsed.  It will take tomorrow to get the power back on and be tested.

We will see the children back on Wednesday.

Reminder:  Friday this week is also closed for the Queen’s Birthday weekend.  This day does get added onto the number of school days for the year.

Regards

Murray Powell
Principal
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